
 

 
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 
77 West Jackson Boulevard 

Chicago, Illinois 60604 

 

 
Via Email (oaljfiling@epa.gov) 
 
Honorable Susan L. Biro  
Chief Administrative Law Judge  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Mail Code 1900R  
Washington, D.C. 20460 
  

Re: In the Matter of: Ro Cher Enterprises, Inc., a/k/a Door and Window 
Warehouse Outlet, Inc., Door and Window Warehouse, Co. and Door and 
Window Superstore 
Docket No.: TSCA-05-2023-0004 
Administrative Complaint  

 
Dear Judge Biro:  
 
Pursuant to Section 22.21(a) of the Consolidated Rules of Practice, the above-captioned matter is 
hereby referred to you for assignment of an Administrative Law Judge. A copy of EPA’s 
Complaint and Respondent’s Answer to the Complaint are enclosed. 
 
Respondent is represented by:  
Mr. Roger Janakus     
President   
Ro Cher Enterprises, Inc.   
1740 Ogden Avenue  
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 
Telephone: 630-461-8602 
Roger@WindowStore.net 
 
Complainant is represented by:  
Nora Wells  
Assistant Regional Counsel  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
77 West Jackson Boulevard 
Mail Code C-14J 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 
Telephone: 312-353-7626 

mailto:oaljfiling@epa.gov
mailto:Roger@WindowStore.net


Email: wells.nora@epa.gov  
 
Andrew Futerman 
Assistant Regional Counsel  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
77 West Jackson Boulevard 
Mail Code C-14J 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 
Telephone: 312-353-2325 
Email: Futerman.andrew@epa.gov  
 
Please contact me via email at r5hearingclerk@epa.gov or 312-886-9868 if you have any 
questions.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Juliane Grange 
Regional Hearing Clerk  

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Roger Janakus (President, Ro Cher Enterprises, Inc.) 

Nora Wells (Assistant Regional Counsel, U.S. EPA, Region 5) 
Andrew Futerman (Assistant Regional Counsel, U.S. EPA, Region 5) 
Michael Todd (Enforcement Officer, U.S. EPA, Region 5) 
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